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HB 2548 appropriates $666,791 General Fund to the Higher Education 

Coordinating Commission to distribute to the Center for Public Service at Portland 

State University to conduct a study of labor standards in Oregon’s agricultural 

industry with a focus on the health and safety risks, compensation and benefits, 

and employment conditions of farmworkers.  

The measure also requires the Legislative Policy and Research Office to conduct a 

study assessing labor standards in Oregon’s agricultural industry with a focus on 

the rights and protections of farmworkers.  

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 2548 be amended by 

the –A9 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 


